
From: Nancy Bozzato
To: l; Curtis Thompson
Cc: Holly Willford
Subject: RE: File A28/20 Alan Crescent
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2020 3:15:42 PM

Thank you Ms. Belanger.  We have received your correspondence and it will be forwarded to the committee of
Adjustment for their consideration.

Best regards,
Nancy

-----Original Message-----
From: GMail ]
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 1:35 PM
To: Nancy Bozzato <NBozzato@pelham.ca>; Curtis Thompson <CThompson@pelham.ca>
Subject: File A28/20 Alan Crescent

Hello

I have recently been alerted to this proposal at 20 Alan Crescent and I would like to voice my objection at the
meetings on January 13th and 14th.

I am not in favour of this contractor trying to change the zoning restrictions and guidelines we all have to abide by.
This kind of proposal destroys the reason our neighbourhood is our neighbourhood.

If this proposal is passed it opens the door to contractors buying up properties and rearranging all the zoning laws to
benefit themselves.

Our neighbourhood is our sanctuary it is where we reside, where we enjoy the beauty of Fonthill. We do not want
these developers changing that.

My address is  Elizabeth Drive.

Diane Belanger and Randy Walinga will be in attendance on both of the dates stated above.

Sincerely
D Belanger

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:NBozzato@pelham.ca
mailto:CThompson@pelham.ca



